
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Welcome!  We opened our doors for another school year and were awarded with a successful beginning.  The planning, 
preparation, and support from all of you and our staff really paid off.  We look forward to all the excitement and achievements 
that come with the new school year. 
 
 

NEW PERSONNEL 
Please welcome our new staff members:  Samantha Blais, Nicole Fitzgibbons, Megan Pelletier, Esther Enloe, Stephany 


